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November 17, 2021

Mr. Bennie L Underwood
De Maximus, Inc.

450 Montbrook Lane
Knoxville, TN 37919

Re: Federal Pacific Electric
BLWM# 51133, Consent Order 95-056-W
Edgefield County

Review of: 2022 1%t Semiannual Monitoring Report, dated October 11, 2022

Dear Mr. Underwood:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (the Department) has
reviewed the 2022 First Semiannual Monitoring Report for the FPE Edgefield site. The report is
concise and well written. The Department understands that the Second Semi-Annual Monitoring
Report will include a summary and interpretation of data from both semi-annual sampling events
and an evaluation of the effectiveness of the ongoing recovery and treatment.

The report is approved as written and no revisions are necessary. If you would like to discuss this
project, please feel free to contact me at (803) 898-0733, or by email at hornostr@dhec.sc.gov.

Best Regards,

D 2P

Tim Hornosky, P.G., Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Bureau of Land & Waste Management

elo Lucas Berresford, BLWM
Travis Fuss, BEHS Midlands (Aiken)
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